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FINAL 
SUMMARY REPORT 

PERSONNEL COMMITTEE 
SOUTH ATLANTIC FISHERY MANAGEMENT COUNCIL 

Wilmington, NC 
December 5, 2019 

 
 
The Committee approved minutes from the June 2019 meeting and the agenda. 

Executive Director’s Exit Review 
Gregg Waugh, Executive Director, provided an update on progress addressing items from the 
December 2018 review; the items and issues/concerns have been resolved. The Committee 
expressed their thanks to Gregg for his work and for the excellent support provided by all 
Council staff.  

Comments on Documents, Procedures, and Guidance for 2020 
The Committee provided input to both the outgoing Executive Director and to John Carmichael, 
incoming Executive Director, on areas to be addressed. The Committee expressed their thanks 
for the work on Story Maps and for providing the ability to print decision documents, etc.; for all 
the outreach work, particularly on descending devices; for work with the GAO; and for the 
support provided to Council Liaisons. 


